
From the Principal 
 

Monday 3 August 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
CONTINUES RETURN TO FACE TO FACE with SOCIAL 
DISTANCING PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS. 

Dear Parents 

We celebrate  Education Week this week. The theme is Learning Together. 

We have postponed the start of scripture and ethics classes for another couple of 
weeks as the COCVID regulations continue. 

Our school photos will still proceed on Monday 7 September, 2020. More information 
will be distributed to students. 

Teachers are still maintaining social distancing procedures therefore professional 
learning and communication will continue online. 

Reports are being completed by class teachers and students will receive these 
modified reports during our week beginning 10 August 2020. Presently we cannot 
have face to face parent interviews, however, there will be options where teachers 
can follow up with parents via phone contact. Please contact the school if families 
need extra reports emailed. 

Thank you to all the parents who have enrolled their child for 2021 Kindergarten. If 
parents have new neighbours please let them know that the school is enrolling now. 
Other than Year 6 could parents please contact the school if their child will not be 
returning to Oatley PS in 2021. 

We have a fabulous staff and we value our learning so please watch our 4CTV 
teachers edition. 

 


